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I oppose this bill for a couple reasons: the training requirement making specific 

requirements around this bill specifically for Oregonians as well as this bill being 

unnecessary. This bill would not have been necessary if a previous bill had not been 

passed removing a lawful gun owners ability to store them with a trusted friend who is 

also legally capable of owning firearms. Requiring another training requirement for 

legal conceal carry licensees is an unnecessary added expense and burden which 

adds yet another barrier to a lawful gun owner who chooses to obtain their conceal 

carry permit to protect themselves, family, friends and innocent bystanders when 

necessary. 


